
From the Pastor 

Hey Friends,  

I hope you had a great summer, and I hope that you are settling into 

school after this first week or two. It’s going to be  another great 

year, and I look forward to hanging out with you and studying God’s 

word.   

- Pastor Britt 

Happy Birthday 

Sep.  2—Connor Baldus 

Sep. 6—Jacey Baron 

Sep. 10—Emma Potter 

September 2023 

L.I.F.T. Meets most Wednesdays from Sept-May from 6:00-7:30 in the Youth Room 

For more info, contact Pastor Britt at b.wundermachen@westminsteraustin.com 

 Important Dates: 

Sep. 10—Celebration Sunday 

Sep. 10—Confirmation (2-4) 

Sep. 13—LIFT Begins (6:00-7:30) 

Sep. 14—Salvation Army Serve 

(4:45) 

Sep. 20—LIFT (6:00-7:30) 

Sep. 27—LIFT (6:00-7:30) 

Oct. 4—LIFT (6:00-7:30)  

Serving at the Salvation Army. Thursday, September 

14th.  

 

We are leading the service on Sunday, 

October 15th. Let’s start thinking about how we want to 

order the service.  

 

We’re already preparing for next year’s Mission 

Trip. Save the date: June 22-30, 2024. Let Pastor 

Britt know if you plan on attending! 

Events 

Serving at Ruby’s Pantry 
NEW!! 

We are beginning LIFT Sunday School. 

This means that after church from 11:00

-11:45am, there is Sunday School for all 

6th-12th grade students! We will join 

together to study scripture and have 

some great discussions. I look forward to 

seeing you there!  

L.I.F.T. Youth Ministries 
(Love in Fellowship and Truth) 


